
DECEMBER 2023 /JANUARY 2024

The Holiday Season is in full force, and I hope you and your family are enjoying all the festivities 
that the season brings.  November was so much fun learning about Turkeys, Thanksgiving, Pilgrims and Indians, and 
being thankful.  

In December, the children will learn the reason for the season: Jesus’ birth!  Your child’s teachers will send home 
important classroom dates, so look for their calendars. 

Tuesday, December 12, will be our Christmas Program.  Older toddlers and up will be participating in our Christmas 
Program.  This is a great event for the entire family to attend. The children will be telling the Christmas story through 
songs and movement. Be sure to save the date! 

After the holidays, we’ll return to school on Tuesday, January 2. We get to wear our PJs that day ready to learn all about 
the winter months, winter animals and maybe even get some snow! 

Registration Packets 
Packets will be coming home soon. Please take a moment to complete and return them to us by Tuesday, December 
19. This includes registrations for any siblings who aren’t currently in our program.  

Weather 
With the temperatures getting cooler, please be mindful of the daily weather. The children do go outside in the 
morning and the afternoon. Coats are sometimes needed, so please remember to send them with your child. Please 
write your child’s name in their coat so we’ll know who it belongs to if it gets misplaced. If you haven’t sent in warmer 
clothes for your child to keep here at school, now’s the time to do this.

Drop off 
When dropping off/picking up your child/children, please keep  
your child/children with you at all times. If you don’t, your child 
may arrive in a classroom without a teacher. Mornings are busy with 
parents coming and going, children excited and upset, and teachers 
getting ready for the day. In the afternoon, we need to account for 
everyone, so please always keep them with you. We want everyone 
to be safe. No running in the halls.

And she brought forth her firstborn Son, 
and wrapped Him in swaddling clothes, 
and laid Him in a manger; because there 
was no room for them in the inn. 

Luke 2:6-7 (NLT)



FULL-TIME CHILDREN DATES TO REMEMBER 

PART-TIME CHILDREN DATES TO REMEMBER 

Friday, December 8 
Pajama and Movie Day 

Tuesday, December 12 
Christmas Program 6-7:30 pm

Friday, December 22 
Academy Closing at Noon

Monday–Monday,  
December 25–January 1 

Closed for Christmas 
and New Year’s Day

Tuesday, January 2 
Welcome back-Pajama Day

Friday, December 8 
Pajama and Movie Day 

Tuesday, December 12 
Christmas Program 6-7:30 pm

Tuesday–Wednesday, 
December 19-January 3 

Closed for Christmas 
and New Year’s Day

Monday, January 15 
No School


